
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The Plan for the New School Get Involved 

Construction Schedule

PORTLAND PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Visit the website regularly 
for more information

Fall 2025 Update 

Plan Highlights 

A new four-story Cleveland High School will be built on the 
current school site. The building will be organized into two 
wings, with classrooms, labs, gyms and performing arts 
spaces. These wings frame a secure outdoor courtyard at 
the heart of the school. A welcoming main entry will now be 
located on SE 28th Avenue, near SE Franklin Street. 

The design team has been working closely with the 
Cleveland community to develop the building design.  
The project team has worked diligently to realize savings 
while keeping design features that were prioritized by the 
Cleveland community. The School Board is in the process 
of reviewing the modified Comprehensive Plan, which will 
establish the budget and schedule for the project.

	» Learning spaces to encourage collaboration and support 
CHS’s International Baccalaureate program

	» Two new gyms supported by a dance/wrestling studio 
and fitness center

	» A 500-seat performing arts facility and black box theater
	» New band, choir, and art rooms
	» A secure exterior courtyard with a covered gathering 

area
	» An energy-efficient, all-electric building that optimizes 

daylighting
	» Mass Timber structure in the north building
	» Upgrades to the CHS stadium and existing parking lot
	» Turf softball and baseball fields on other sites

Public Workshop: Saturday, October 4, 10am-
12pm in the Cleveland High School Cafeteria.

Construction funds for the modernizations of Cleveland 
and Ida B. Wells is part of the successful School 
Improvement Bond, which was approved by voters in the 
May 2025 election.  During the three year construction 
period, Cleveland students and staff will relocate to 
the Marshall Campus on 92nd & Powell. The current 
construction schedule starts in Summer 2026 and the 
new building will open for the Fall 2029 school year.*

*Final budget and schedule are subject to School Board 
review.

The Cleveland modernization website 
www.pps.net/ClevelandBond will keep you 
updated on the latest developments and 
provide a list of upcoming engagement 
opportunities.

Help Us Create a 
Modernized Cleveland High School


